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Ottawa, 7th November, 1904.

Sir,-

Referring to your letter of the 22nd ultimo,

No. 1590, I have to say that there appears to be no ob-

jection to allowing the Rainy River International Telephone

to erect its poles on the road allowance which

prosses indian Reserveo No. 11, 12 and 13, on the North

side of Rainy River, Ont.

Your obedient servant,

Fombea

Secretary.

John P. Wright, Esq.,

Indian Agent,

Fort Princes, Ont.
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